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Statement of Gloria Allred  
 
  

We represent Judy Huth.  This week Bill Cosby filed a Petition for Review 

with the California Supreme Court in the case of Judy Huth v. William H. Cosby, 

Jr. (Case #B263799) 

On December 4, 2014, Mr. Cosby had filed a motion to dismiss Ms. Huth’s 

lawsuit against him. The Los Angeles County Superior Court rejected Mr. Cosby's 

effort to get Ms. Huth's complaint dismissed.  Following that rejection, Mr. Cosby 

filed a petition asking the California Court of Appeal to order the L.A. County 

Superior Court to change its earlier ruling, and to dismiss Ms. Huth's complaint 

without any further proceedings.  

On May 28, 2015, the Court of Appeal ruled on Mr. Cosby's petition and 

rejected his effort to reverse the Superior Court’s decision which meant that Judy 

Huth’s case against Mr. Cosby could move forward.  This week Mr. Cosby asked 

the California Supreme Court to review this matter.   

We will oppose Bill Cosby’s Petition, and we have also noticed Mr. Cosby’s 

deposition.  In his Petition for Review, Mr. Cosby objects to our taking his 

deposition in Ms. Huth’s case.  His lawyers argue that “if that were to occur, it 

would further intrude on Mr. Cosby’s privacy, particularly if information about 

plaintiff’s allegations became public.” (Cosby Petition for Review in the California 

Supreme Court, page 26) 

We disagree and plan to file an opposition to Mr. Cosby’s Petition for 

Review with the California Supreme Court. 
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We look forward to continuing to fight for Ms. Huth’s right to have her 

allegations against Mr. Cosby decided at trial in the Los Angeles County Superior 

Court. 

There, Ms. Huth and Mr. Cosby will both be able to testify under oath and 

the jury, after hearing and considering all admissible evidence, will be able to 

decide if Mr. Cosby should be found liable for the allegations that Ms. Huth has 

made against him in her lawsuit. 

We reiterate, once again, that it is very important to Ms. Huth that she be 

able to have her day in court and we are honored to be representing her in her 

legal battle against Bill Cosby. 
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Attorney at Law 
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